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Dear Sir/Madam,
 
I am deeply shocked at the determination of this Parliament  to introduce the idea of
 decriminalising abortion.
People like to dismiss Australians as descendants of convicts and here we have before
 us a proposition which would convince them they were correct.
 
The right to life is enshrined in the International Covenant on Civil and Political Rights,
 Article 6.
It reads as follows: "Every human being has the inherent right to life. This right shall be
 protected by law. No one shall be arbitrarily deprived of his life."
 
We as Queenslanders would all be diminished as civilised society if this Bill were to pass.
 
Sincerely,
 
Harriet Remy-Maillet (Mrs)
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